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June 02, 2023 
 
__________________ 
__________________ 
__________________ 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The Government Association of Certified Public Accountants, Inc. (GACPA) will be joining the 
Philippine Institute of Certified Public Accountants (PICPA) in the annual celebration of the 
Accountancy Week from July 16 to 22, 2023. This is held under the auspices of the Professional 
Regulatory Board of Accountancy (PRBOA). Several activities are scheduled for the duration, 
thus, giving opportunity for Certified Public Accountants (CPAs) nationwide to gather and renew 
the vibrancy of their profession’s contribution to national development. 
 
To highlight the week-long celebration with the theme “BEYOND NUMBERS: REDEFINING THE 
ROLES OF CPAs,” GACPA will have a turn-over ceremony, membership meeting, and seminar 
on July 20, 2023 at the Crowne Plaza Manila Galleria, Ortigas Ave. corner Asian 
Development Bank Ave. 
 
The technical sessions consist of "Personal Leadership" and "Procurement Audit" that is 
relevant to the needs of finance people and will keep them abreast with current developments 
that could help them effectively perform their roles in their respective areas of responsibility. The 
Continuing Professional Development units to be credited for these technical sessions are still in 
process. 

 
We are cordially inviting the CPAs, Accountants,  Budget Officers, Disbursing Officers, 
Accountable Officers, Finance Officers, Auditors,  and Administrative Officers in your agency to 
attend the GACPA Day Accountancy Week Celebration 2023. 
 
The registration fee is TWO THOUSAND PESOS (P2,000.00) per participant for the 1-day 
Seminar. Pursuant to DBM Circular No. 563, dated April 22, 2016, payments of this nature 
including incidental expenses are chargeable against the agency funds. The deadline to register 
with payment is on July 14, 2023. 

 
Participants are advised to visit the GACPA website (www.gacpa.com.ph) for detailed instruction 
and register on-line at https://online.gacpa.com.ph. Payment for registration fee should be 
deposited to GACPA, INC., Savings Account No. 0581-1560-22, LBP Aurora, Cubao Branch. 
Registrant should upload a copy of the deposit slip/LDDA/ADA when pre-registering on- 
line and need not send them through fax or email. 

 
Thank you for your continued support to the objectives of GACPA. We look forward for a fruitful 
knowledge sharing with you and your representatives. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

     
ELIZABETH T. EALA 
National President 
FY 2022 - 2023 

 


